
To who it may concern, 

 

I am writing this letter just to be a reminder to be very careful of that thin line you are walking with 

restricting people of firearms before being proven guilty of a crime. This will soon fall into the 

unconstitutional area that all red flag laws fall into making a person provide proof of their innocence when 

the rights granted to us makes us innocent until proven guilty. 

 

Bradly Mabie    

Oregon Resident 

 


